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This is not the right way to go about the homeless situation that has grown out of 

control on the west coast and in Portland. There has to be a better way of building 

and establishing low income housing so that people have a safe place to rest and call 

their own.  Allowing camping and making it legal only increases the amount of illegal 

criminal activity (which is well established with data) and creates an unsafe 

environment for those that are suffering homelessness.  I do not support this bill and 

oppose it strongly! 


